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Date: September 23rd, 2025
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Out of State Travel
 I am requesting the Board of Works to approve the out of State Travel for one of our Detectives who has been working a joint case with the United States Postal Inspection Service.  Possible travel will be within the next two weeks.  The Officers will be out of town for 4 days.  Location and dates are confidential as this is an ongoing and open case.  We do have the funds to cover this travel through our HSI Account.  We will cover air fare, hotel, and per diem for food for our officer only.
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

